
WaterNSW responses to Question on Notice 

 

Answer  

WaterNSW works closely with the National Parks and Wildlife Service (NPWS) and the NSW Rural 
Fire Service (RFS) in bushfire prevention and management.  

Historically, Medlow Dam and Greaves Creek Dam have been made available for firefighting 
purposes. However, the nearby Cascades Dams are favored by helicopters for extraction of water 
for firefighting due to the topography surrounding these dams, resulting in easier access for 
aircraft.   

Specific questions on water collection for firefighting operations are best addressed to the RFS, 
as the lead combat agency for bushfires in NSW.  
 


